
 

 

 

 

East Drayton Parish Council 
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on 

Tuesday, 20
th
 November 2012 at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

 

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. To confirm and sign minutes of meeting held on 16th October 2012 

3. To consider matters arising from above minutes 

i) Cllr Hazel Brand, BDC Rural Advisor feedback 

ii) Part-night street lighting - costings 

4. Declarations of Interest 

5. Correspondence 

6. Planning – No planning to date. 

7. General Business 

i) The village newsletter 

8. Meeting to be adjourned for Public Discussion 

9. Finance 

a) Income 

i) Bassetlaw District Council half-year payment 

b) Accounts for Payment 

c) Balance of Accounts 

d) Transfer of Funds 

10. Urgent Business 

i) Amendments to Register of Members’ Interests forms 

ii) Proposed petition to Bassetlaw DC re discontinuation of the concurrent grant 

12. Date of next meeting – Tuesday, 18h December 2012 at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall. 
 
 
 
 
Sue Pickard - Clerk of the Council                                                           Mobile: 07938 362 557              

 suepickard@hotmail.co.uk  
 

11th November  2012 
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List of Correspondence received since last meeting: 
Nottinghamshire County Council: 
New telephone contact information for customer enquiries 
2013-14 budget consultation (launched 5th November for 12 weeks). More information on 
www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/budget (where comments can be submitted).  
Bassetlaw District Council: 
Christmas and New Year Refuse collections information (for noticeboard) 
Bassetlaw Rural Conference – Thursday, 6th December 10am – 4pm at Carlton-in-Lindrick  
Parish Councils Liaison Group meeting minutes from 10th October and notice of next meeting 
to take place on 30th January 2013. 
The 2013 Review of Parliamentary constituencies (the proposals relating to Bassetlaw see the 
three Wards – East Markham, Rampton and Tuxford & Trent – that are currently in the Newark 
constituency, transfer to a new constituency to be called Sherwood. Further information can be 
obtained at www.consultation.boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk . 
NALC: 
General:   
Nottingham Hospitals charity appeal 
Clerks and Councils Direct, November 2012 issue 

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/budget
http://www.consultation.boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/

